
WORTH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

NEWSLETTER – Spring 2021 

 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

 

Many of you now will have received a first dose 

of vaccine, and it seems that there is now light 

at the end of the Covid tunnel. If you have any 

doubts about any of the variants of vaccine out 

there, please contact your doctor for further 

information – I have my first jab, and I strongly 

advise you to do the same! 

 

Copthorne Carnival is taking place on the Green 

on 24th July, and we hope to have a date for the 

Crawley Down Fayre later on in the year – it is so 

nice to have our village events back on again. I 

will certainly be there; I hope you will too.  

 

We have a new Councillor Lauraine Stewart in 

Copthorne Ward, who was co-opted at our 

meeting on 1st March. A new face with fresh ideas 

is always welcome.  

 

Elaine Anscomb, Chairman 

 

WORTH PARISH COUNCIL 

 

The Parish Council continues to meet virtually. 

You are very welcome to attend any of our 

meetings; contact the Clerk who will give you 

joining instructions. All agendas and minutes are 

on our website worth-pc.gov.uk. 

 

The Annual Council meeting, at which the 

Chairman and Vice Chairman are elected, takes 

place on Tuesday, 4th May this year, the Monday 

being a Bank Holiday. Please try to join us if you 

can.  

 

The Parish Council Office itself remains closed to 

the public for the foreseeable future. Please 

contact the Clerk to make an appointment should 

you have to meet in person with a member of 

staff. 

 

PARISH COUNCILLOR VACANCY 

 

A vacancy for a parish councillor has arisen in the 

Crawley Down Ward. If you are interested in 

having a say in your local community, please 

contact the Clerk, or any of our current 

councillors, for more information – details as 

below. 

 

PARKING IN BOWERS PLACE 

 

The Parish Council is in discussion with West 

Sussex Highways with a view to improving 

parking in Bowers Place. We are aware that 

sometimes it is difficult to access the doctor’s 

surgery due to street parking and are 

investigating whether more spaces can be put in. 

We are at the early stages, finding out what is 

and what is not feasible, but once we have some 

ideas, we will be consulting with residents in the 

area.  

 

 

Parish Councillor Contact Details 

 

To assist compliance with data protection, any email contact regarding Council matters should be made via 

the email addresses listed below:  

 
Crawley Down Ward 
Elaine Anscomb Elaine.anscomb@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 715213 
Phillip Coote Phillip.coote@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 713443 
Alex Cruickshank Alex.cruickshank@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 714328 
Ian Gibson  Ian.gibson@@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 716790 



John Hitchcock John.hitchcock@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 716831 
Chris Mayor Chris.mayor@worth-pc.gov.uk 07710 039277  
Kerry Scott Kerry.scott@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 712213 
Roger Webb Roger.webb@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 719029 
Vacancy   

 
Copthorne & Worth Ward 
Graham Casella Graham.casella@worth-pc.gov.uk 07710 019516 
Tony Dorey Tony.dorey@worth-pc.gov.uk 07802 359123 
Andrew Dymond Andrew.dymond@worth-pc.gov.uk 07834 486098 
Trevor Hodsdon Trevor.hodsdon@worth-pc.gov.uk 07771 810220 
Bob King Bob.king@worth-pc.gov.uk 07851 332918 

Eddie Lord Eddie.lord@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 714905 
Chris Phillips Chris.phillips@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 712668 
Lauraine Stewart Lauraine.stewart@worth-pc.gov.uk 07811 223387 

 

Mid Sussex District Councillor Contact Details 

 
Crawley Down & Turners Hill Ward 
Phillip Coote Phillip.coote@midsussex.gov.uk 01342 713443 
Ian Gibson  Ian.gibson@@midsussex.gov.uk 01342 716790 
Roger Webb Roger.webb@midsussex. gov.uk 01342 719029 

 
Copthorne & Worth Ward 
Chris Phillips Christopher.phillips@midsussexgov.uk 01342 712668 
Vacancy    

 

West Sussex County Councillor Contact Details 

 

Imberdown Ward 
Heidi Brunsdon Heidi.brunsdon@westsussex.gov.uk 01342 327200 

 
Worth Forest Ward 
Bill Acraman Bill.acraman@westsussex.gov.uk 01444 400079 

Parish Council Officers 

 

Clerk Jennifer Nagy clerk@worth-pc.gov.uk 
Finance Officer Ellen Smith rfo@worth-pc.gov.uk 
Deputy Clerk Tracy Cruickshank deputyclerk@worth-pc.gov.uk 

 

Parish Offices 

 
The Council Offices are currently CLOSED to the public. 

 
Worth Parish Council, First Floor, The Parish Hub, Borers Arms Rd, Copthorne, West Sussex, RH10 3ZQ  

Tel: 01342 713407 Website: worth-pc.gov.

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


